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December 26, 2001

ERRATUM TO
COMMON CARRIER BUREAU EXTENDS PRELIMINARY

EXTENSION DATE FOR CALEA SECTION 103 COMPLIANCE
FOR WIRELINE CARRIERS TO MARCH 31, 2002

CC Docket No. 97-213
NSD-L-00-234

On December 21, 2001 the Federal Communications Commission released a public notice
titled "Common Carrier Bureau Extends Preliminary Extension Date for CALEA Section 103
Compliance for Wireline Carriers to March 31, 2002" (DA 01-3007) in the above-captioned
proceeding.  This erratum corrects the following error:

On page 1, the DA number should be changed from DA 3007 to DA 01-3007.

For further information contact Gayle Radley Teicher of the Common Carrier Bureau,
Network Services Division, at (202) 418-1515 or gteicher@fcc.gov.
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